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Purpose/Objective  
Provide Metro Council members an overview of the recommended allocation for the Carbon 
Reduction Program (CRP) funds and request Metro Council adoption of the Carbon Reduction 
Program funds allocation. 
 
Outcome  
The Metro Council have understanding of the following: 

• The basic premise and details of the Carbon Reduction Program 
• The recommended allocation of Carbon Reduction Program funds in the Portland 

metropolitan area 
• The information which shaped and informed the development of the recommended 

allocation 
 
What has changed since Metro Council last considered this issue/item? 
Since the Metro Council was briefed on the CRP allocation in December 2022, Metro staff has 
undertaken a process and engaged with TPAC and JPACT to inform the development of the Carbon 
Reduction Program funds allocation. After consideration of the input and feedback given balanced 
against other considerations such as federal eligibility requirements and project delivery, the 
recommended allocation brought forward is reflects these considerations and recommended by 
both TPAC and JPACT in May 2023. 
 
What packet material do you plan to include?  

• Resolution 23-5337 For the Purpose of Distributing $18.8 Million of Carbon Reduction 
Program Funds for the years 2022-2026, Pending Inclusion in the 2024-2027 MTIP 

• Staff Report for Resolution 23-5337 with Exhibits A-D. 
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